
From: Amanda Galligan
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID is required
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:42:12 AM

Hello my name is Amanda Galligan,  I am forwarding this email as an
objection to a bill to be tabled by Attorney General Yvette D'ath.

I object to making changes that will make it not necessary to show
Identification at polling booths.  This would allow unscrupulous people
to make extra votes count towards their agendas.

Please make sure our voting system is controlled honestly.

Amanda Galligan.
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